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Principal’s Welcome
Dear Year 8 Pupil, 

It gives me great pleasure to welcome 

you to St Patrick’s High School and I 

am delighted that you have chosen 

our school for your Post-Primary 

education. St Patrick’s High School, 

as a Catholic and La Sallian school 

places great emphasis on our 

Christian values of inclusion, mutual 

respect, truth and justice. You belong 

to a community where we are proud of 

our students and all they stand for. 

The student voice is actively 

promoted, listened to and heard. 

 

 

 

Transition Head of Year
I #m delighted that you will be joining 

in September. This is just the 

beginning of an exciting and rewarding 

journey with us. 

 

At St. Patrick’s, we value every pupil 

and believe that everyone has a 

positive contribution to make to the 

life of the School. Therefore I 

encourage all of our young people to 

avail of the excellent opportunity 

provided for learning inside and 

outside the classroom. 

 

I look forward to welcoming you in to 

the St. Patrick’s Community. 

 

I am delighted to welcome you to St 

Patrick’s High School. I am really 

looking forward to supporting you at 

such a crucial stage in your school 

career. 

 

Transition from primary to secondary 

school can be both an exciting and 

daunting time for children, so we at St 

Patrick’s endeavour to make it as 

enjoyable and as smooth as possible 

for everyone. I want to reassure you 

that there isn’t anything to worry 

about. I’m sure you will adapt to 

school life very quickly and that you 

will make some fantastic, new friends 

along the way.





Year 8 Form Teachers

Miss McCurry Miss Houlahan

Miss DonnellyMiss McArdle

Mrs Finnegan

Miss Harte



Class Names

8/40

8/27

8/028/65

8/528/07



Arriving on your first day...

You will be welcomed by Mr Furphy, 

Mrs O’Connor and your Form Teacher.

You don’t need to worry about 

knowing your way around the school 

on the first day; your Form Teacher 

will stay with your class all day and 

show you around the building. 

You will be given your timetable so 

you will know what subjects you have 

each day. 

On your first day, Monday 2nd 

September, you will have: 

Form Class for part of the day and 

then; 

Follow your timetable for the rest 

of the day.



     School Day  
8.50am > 3.15 pm

A bell will 

ring when it’s 

time to 

change class
Excellence Every Day for Every Child



School Uniform



Physical Education

Please label all PE kit with pupil’s name 
No jewellery should be worn in PE classes 

 

Boys Girls
Blue/maroon short sleeved jersey with school crest 
Navy shorts 
St Patrick’s sports socks 
St Patrick’s half zip (optional) 
Trainers and football boots 
Towel 
Mouth guard is recommended for contact games 

*Available from www.oneills.com* 
 

https://www.oneills.com/uk_en/shop-by-team/education/
schools/st-patrick-s-high-school-keady.html

Blue/maroon short sleeved jersey with school crest 
Trainers/football boots when needed 
St Patrick’s sport socks 
Towel 
Mouth guard is recommended for contact sports 
Navy shorts or leggings  
Optional (if available from suppliers) Navy Skort 



General Appearance

1.	 Pupils may wear only one pair of small stud earrings, one in each earlobe only, and a signet ring. 

Facial and tongue jewellery is forbidden.

2.	 In the interests of health and safety, the heels of girls shoes should be no higher than 1.5”/3.75cm.

3.	 Regulations regarding makeup: 

i.	 Makeup, including nail varnish, is deemed inappropriate and is therefore forbidden. 

ii.	 Fake tan is deemed inappropriate and should not be worn.

4.	 Pupils should always endeavour to have a high standard of personal appearance and pay particular 

attention to personal hygiene.

5.	 Hair must always be clean, neat and tidy; unnatural hair colours/extensions are not permitted.

6.	 Blazers must be worn at all times except when in the classroom.

“Correct school uniform demonstrates respect and pride, displays neatness and proves a willingness 

to conform with authority and raise standards.” 



Art

Music

English

History

Learning for Life & Work

Modern Languages

Physical Education 

Science

Home EconomicsTechnology & Design

Mathematics

ICT

Geography

Religious Education

Year 8 Curriculum 2024/2025



“St. Patrick’s, is a Lasallian school 
and seeks to make the vision of 
Jean Baptist de la Salle a lived 
experience.” 

Teaching as a 
vocation

Human & Christian Education

In & By 
Association

The Lasallian School 
is outward Looking Gospel Values

Five Truths of a 
La Salle School

Our Catholic Ethos



Break & Lunch Time

At St. Patrick’s we use a ‘cashless’ 

dining hall system. 

Parents will be able to top up their 

child’s dinner account using our new 

online Cashless system - 

Schoolcomms. 

 

Further details will be provided.

Lunch: 11:55am - 

12:35pm 

The school dining 

hall provides a wide 

range of food from 

Lasagne, Chicken Curry 

and Irish Stew to treats 

such as Panini, Sausages, 

and chips. A salad 

counter provides fresh 

salads, wraps and fruit.

At break time (10:20am 

- 10:35am) each day 

you will be able to 

socialise with your 

friends. If the 

weather is good, Year 

8 pupils go outside to 

the Glazed Courtyard. 

When it is raining, you 

will have your break 

in the studio.



What our current Year 8 pupils say...

Don’t be afraid to 
ask questions and 
try to be as friendly 
with people as you 
can. It’s great fun to 
have new subjects. 
Odhran

It’s very easy to make 
friends, learning is easy 
when you listen to your 
teachers. Also the food you 
make in home economics 
is delicious  
Shane

It’s ok to be nervous! 
Joining Keady H.S. you will 
make friends. Some of the 
subjects you will be 
doing are Science and 
Home Economics… all the 
teachers are nice! 
 
Ciaran

Don’t be nervous, 
you’ll make new 
friends easily and learn 
new subjects. Don’t be 
afraid to ask questions. 
The teachers are nice! 
Cahir

The staff are really 

helpful, if you get 

lost someone will 

help you find your 

class. Making friends 

is also really easy. 

 

Sorcha

If you ever need help 
or can’t figure 
something out, ask a 
member of staff or a 
pupil and don’t be 
afraid of sounding silly! 
 
Grainne

On the first day you 
don’t need to be worried 
because your Form 
Teacher is there and you 
will make new friends 
from many other 
schools. 
Caoimhe

When you first 
come into the 
school you might 
be worried but 
there are lots of 
people to help you. 
 
Fabian



Maps



Maps



Tips for ParentsKey tasks for pupils
 Recording homework in 
homework diary;

Making sure you have everything 
you need to do the homework.

Remember to take the homework 
to school on the correct day.

Making sure homework is done for the  
correct day.

 Establish a routine for homework with your child. The best 
time is after a short break when your child returns from 
school: get it out of the way early and leave the rest of the 
evening free.

 Agree with your child that TV, playing sport, Youth Club, 
phone-calls etc., will only be allowed after homework is 
completed.

 Encourage your child to unpack and pack his/ her bag in an 
organised way.

Sign your child’s homework.

Encourage your child to record homework carefully. Pupils will 
not always remember what is said in class and should write it 
down clearly in their planner.

Remember...
Students who regularly complete homework are more 

successful in exams. Presentation is important. Always 

do your homework as carefully as you can. Reward 

yourself for working hard.


